
HB 4145 is a dangerous bill that does nothing to protect victims of domestic violence.  It merely infringes 
on the rights of law abiding citizens.  This bill is nothing but a payback to rabid anti gun advocate 
Bloomberg for his support of Oregons politicians and re-election fo Governor Brown.  This bill should not 
be passed. 
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